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BUILDING STANDARDS 

COVID-19 UPDATE 
 

 
 
 
The Building Standards team have been working hard to progress building warrant applications and retain business 
continuity throughout this period. However it is clear that during this unprecedented time that service delivery will change.  
 
Our resources are not at full capacity and our ability to deliver a full service is not possible during this time. This will be 
particularly noticeable in terms of our administration support and our ability to carry out inspections. 
 
We have already had to make the following changes to our service. These are summarised below: 
 

• No face to face meetings are being carried out. We are happy to communicate by email and telephone.  
• Use eBuildingstandards.Scot to submit your applications and revised plans.  
• No intermediate or completion certificate inspections will be carried out. The only inspections which the service will 

carry out during this period will relate to a building which is immediately dangerous. 
• In line with Scottish Government guidance we may consider intermediate and completion certificate submissions 

using alternative evidence. Please contact your building standards officer for further guidance. 
• The issuing of documentation will be delayed at this time. 

 
Please note the above is continually being reviewed in terms of both Scottish Government and Moray Council guidance. 
 
Thank you for working with us during this period to maintain the building standards service.  
 
For any further information then please email buildingstandards@moray.gov.uk  
 

  

Feedback 

We aim to continually improve our 
service. Should you wish to provide 
feedback on any aspect of building 
standards in Moray then please contact: 

William Clark Principal Building 
Standards Officer 

william.clark@moray.gov.uk 

Website Links 

Moray Council Building Standards  

Scottish Government Building 
Standards Division 

Local Authority Building Standards 
Scotland 

 

Social Media Links 

Moray Council 

Moray Council 

Scot Gov Bldg Standards 
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01343 563291 or  

07854 685633 
 

 

 


